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Surgical Financial Policy 
 
    
    

Cosmetic Surgery 

Following your cosmetic consult, you will receive a written quote for your surgery.  Since cosmetic 
surgery is not medically necessary, and not billable to your insurance, you will be required to pay a $500 
deposit to book your surgery.  The remainder of Dr. Vega’s fee will be due in full at the time of your Pre-op 
appointment.   Your pre-op appointment is generally 2-3 weeks prior to your scheduled surgery date.  If you 
cancel your surgery with at least 3 weeks notice of your scheduled surgery, Vega Plastic Surgery will refund 
$250 of your deposit.  
 If your cosmetic surgery is combined with a procedure that is considered medically necessary, this 
second procedure may be subject to a copay, coinsurance, or deductible which will be collected at the pre-op 
appointment as well.  

 
 
Medically Necessary Surgery or Procedure 

          Any surgery or procedure that is deemed medically necessary by insurance will be billed directly to your 
insurance, however any applicable copays, coinsurance, or deductibles will be due at your scheduled pre-op 
appointment. 
 Standard post-op care is considered part of your surgery.  You do not incur additional costs unless 
services are unrelated to that surgery or the post-op period has lapsed.  Post-operative periods can range from 
10 – 90 days depending on the type of surgery. 
 
 

Additional Surgical Fees 

For both Cosmetic & Medically Necessary surgeries, patients may have additional costs for the Facility 
& Anesthesia.  As a courtesy, for cosmetic surgeries, our office provides you with an estimate of these fees on 
your quote, however you will be responsible for paying these fees directly to the facility and/or provider.  Fees 
from outside facilities and providers are subject to change without notice.   
 
 
 

A copy of this policy is also available on our website:  vegaplasticsurgery.com 

 


